
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From:
To:
Subject: MOP - Representation 6
Date: 04 October 2022 12:53:00

Dear Sirs

I object to the licence application for 7-9 St Bride's Street EC4A 4AS based on the following
concerns:

1)      The location is extremely close to quiet residential housing and not appropriate
for conducting such business.
2)      A business whose principle hours of business are late at night is not compatible
with this location. I personally feel that allowing the sale of alcohol after 11:00 pm
will only lead to unbearable noise and raise the risk of criminal and anti-social
behaviours in local streets at a time when most respectable local residents are in
bed and trying to sleep. I’m aware there are also children living on the first floor
and I particularly feel for them.
3)      In relation to the music, that should not be permitted past standard licencing
hours with strict sound-proofing requirements for the building in any event.

 

Generally, any activity involving increased numbers of people, music and alcohol after
11:00 at night is not appropriate for a residential area and it increases the possibility of
becoming a public nuisance.

Yours faithfully,
Ludovica Attanasio

 




